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November


   6:    Meredith Carrington

   8:    Doug Clark

   12:    Allen Townsend

   20:    Freddie Ann Crouch

    Sara O’Mary

   24:    Glenn Neal

   26:    Vivian Paige

   28:    Patrick Stambler, Jr. 

   29:    Buddy Thomas

   30:    Bryan O’Mary

7:	 All Saints Sunday

	 Daylight Saving Time Ends

8:	 Deacon’s Meeting

17:	 Annual Business Meeting

21:	 Christ the King Sunday

23:	 Thanksgiving Worship

28:	 First Sunday of Advent

OHBC Thanksgiving Food 

Collection


There will be no food collection at our 
church this year, but you are invited to 

contribute $10 gift cards to Kroger, 
Food Lion, or Walmart to assist families 

who need to supplement their 
Thanksgiving meal. If you are interested 

in contributing, please give your gift 
card(s) to Jennifer Turner, or mail them 

to her at:


Oregon Hill Baptist Center

400 South Pine Street

Richmond, VA 23220


Thank you so much for your support.
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The Oregon Hill Baptist Center


Christmas Store

Friday and Saturday, December 3-4, 2021


Oregon Hill Baptist Center

400 S. Pine Street


Richmond, VA 23220

	 Due to the continued COVID-19 and Delta variant concerns AND the success and 
positive feedback from the 2020 Christmas Store format, we will be using a similar format 
this year.  The Oregon Hill Baptist Center is asking groups or individuals to make a child’s 
wish come true by purchasing items from their wish list.


	 If you are interested in helping make this Christmas a merry one for children this 
y e a r , p l e a s e c o n t a c t J e n n i f e r T u r n e r a t 8 0 4 - 6 4 8 - 1 3 5 3 , b y e m a i l a t 
jennifer.turner@rbaonline.org, or by signing up on the first floor bulletin board before 
November 8th in order to receive a child’s name and wish list.

	 


	 You may shop in stores or online. If you are uncomfortable shopping, maybe 
someone else (another church or family member) will do the shopping for you. You are 
asked to spend $50 - $75 per child if possible. This will help assure that each child receives 
approximately the same amount. If this cost is too much, consider partnering with a friend 
to co-sponsor a child. 


	 Deliver individual bags with unwrapped gifts for each child with the name of the 
child on their bag to the Oregon Hill Baptist Center on Monday, November 29th or 
Tuesday, November 30th between the hours of 9:00 a.m. and 2:00 p.m.


	 Please contact Jennifer Turner if you have any questions.


THANK YOU!!


mailto:jennifer.turner@rbaonline.org
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Humphrey Home Thanksgiving Dinner

Sunday, November 21st


The dinner will include turkey, casseroles, and pies, and will be delivered to the 
Humphrey Home after church on the 21st. To sign up to bring one or more items, 
please meet Susan Townsend at the piano after church on Sunday, October 31st. 

You may also call Susan to sign up.  The following items are needed:


Two 20-pound turkeys (fully cooked if possible), ham, green bean casserole, 
mashed potatoes, sweet potatoes, corn pudding, dressing, gravy, rolls, and pies.


Pine Street Baptist Church has hosted this meal for over twenty years, and it is 
always very appreciated by our friends at the Humphrey Home.


Annual Business Meeting


On Wednesday, November 17, 
the church will enter into our 
annual business meeting. The 
purpose of this meeting is to 

present for approval the 
church’s 2022 budget and 

nominations. Please plan to 
attend.

Type to enter text

New Bible Study

A new Wednesday night Bible study 

will begin on November 3rd.


Sermon on the Mount

A DVD series featuring 


Amy-Jill Levine
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Thank You


	 My heartfelt thanks to my loving and 
faithful church family and staff at PSBC for 
your prayers and helpfulness during these 
two years after Michael’s passing. I am so 
blessed to be a part of the PSBC family 
and pray to the Lord Jesus to be able to 
bless others in his name through the 
church and outside it. God bless you all 
dear sisters and brothers in Christ!


Love in Christ . . . . Dolores Treadway 

Hannah Turner

411 Clover Lane, Apt. B


Raleigh, NC 27604


Everette & Elaine Turner

10205 Corree Cove Dr.


Emerald Isle, NC 28594


Expression of Gratitude


 We would like to recognize Debbie 
Thacker for her many years of teaching Youth 
Sunday school. We express our gratitude to 
Debbie for her 30 years of dedicated service 
to Youth Sunday school and the Youth Program. 
You will be missed. 

O give thanks to 
the Lord, for he is 

good; for his 
steadfast love 

endures forever.


Psalm 107:1
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